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Date:   November 1, 2020 
 
To:   Treehouse Parents 
From: Jan Nienu, Director 
Re: Reminder of Upcoming Events 
 
 
 
Pumpkin Party 
Thank you for participating in our drive-thru pumpkin party! 
 
Veteran’s Day 
School will be closed Wednesday, November 11 for Veteran’s Day. 
 
School Closed for Thanksgiving Holiday:  November 26 & 27 
Have a wonderful Thanksgiving with family and friends.  Let us not forget that all our blessings 
come from God.  Let us be thankful for all our bountiful blessings. 
 
Daylight Savings  
Daylight savings ends Sunday, November 1st.  Don’t forget to move your clock back one hour. 
 
School Security after Dark 
For the safety of our children and the school staff, all the doors will be locked at 5:00 pm each 
evening.  We have a doorbell outside of each classroom entrance.  Please ring the bell and a 
teacher will open the door for you. 
  
Christmas Break:  December 21 - January 1, 2021. 
Christmas break this year will be from December 21, through January 1, 2021. Classes will 
resume on Monday, January 4, 2021.  Have a wonderful and a blessed time with your loved 
ones. 
 
Registration for 2021-2022 School Session  
Registration Packets for the 2021-2022 School Session will be in your child’s classroom on 
Monday, November 9.  Please return the forms no later than November 25.  Your current 
schedule is not guaranteed for next year.  As certain schedules may fill up quickly, your prompt 
response is recommended.  After we receive the forms for returning students and their siblings 
we will be able to determine how many spaces we have available for new families from the 
community.  
 
 



Tuition Payment Slip 
If you forget the tuition payment slip, please write your child’s name on the memo of your check.  
Sometimes it is difficult for us to match the check to your child’s name, especially if the check 
comes from relatives.  Thank you for your help. 
 
Safety Precautions 
Please do not leave your child in the car locked or unlocked at any time.  All valuables, such as 
a purse, should be stored out of sight or removed from your vehicle.  Please be advised that we 
have security cameras on campus but we do want everyone to be cautious. 
 
Thank you also for driving slowly and cautiously as you drive up to the school and leave 
campus.  We appreciate your cooperation. 
 
Volunteer Opportunities 
Thank you for the donated candy.  The children had a wonderful time at our pumpkin carnival.  
Those of you who still need to volunteer may attend the spring workday, bring lunch for the staff 
or donate to Project Love and Care. 
 
We want you to know that your children are so loved at Treehouse.  It is a privilege to have your 
little ones here.  It is a joy to love, nurture and work with your children.  Thank you for sharing 
them with us.  All of them are doing so well and we are so happy to see them getting settled, 
making new friends and learning many new things. 
 
Gratefulness 
We are so thankful to the Lord for keeping us safe and healthy.  No one at Treehouse has come 
down with Covid-19.  Thank you for being vigilant in supporting us by keeping your child at 
home when your child is not feeling well. 
 
Thank You 
We appreciate the parents who blessed us and provided delicious lunch for the staff.  We are 
happy when we don’t have to make our own lunch.  
  
 


